
Prayer items:
Permanent ministry centre in Phnom •	
Penh  City ministy. It’s very difficult to 
manage a ministry without a permanent 
address. 
For Pastors Sruoch and Chrorn. Pray for   •	
their spiritual lives and commitment to 
God so their ministry for the churches 
will grow.
Knowledge, wisdom and provision •	
as  we go  back to school to study the 
Cambodian language.
Cambodian Government Registration of 	   •	
our group.
Open doors for the gospel in Siem Reap.•	

MAHILUMS 2014Dear Praying Friends,

Greetings in Jesus’ name whom we ardently serve!
We arrived in Siem Reap City on November 10, 

2013. Siem Reap is our new church planting location 
after staying and planting a church in Phnom Penh City 
and villages of Takeo. We turned over the work to our 
Cambodian Pastors Sruoch Sorn and  Chrorn Sorn and 
Missionary Myra Omictin, to continue the work started in 
2007.  Praise God for what He is doing in the lives of our 
Pastors and members in Phnom Penh City and the four 
villages of Takeo Province.
Siem Reap Province is the third largest in Cambodia 

with Siem Reap City as its capital.  It is the tourism capital 
of Cambodia because of the Angkor Wat (famous Buddhist 
temple). The city population is nine hundred thousand. 
We are renting a 2-storey building as our base where we 
meet for worship every Sunday morning. We go to Banteay 
Srey Village every Saturday to teach the Bible to a family. 
We have started to make friends with our neighbors in the 
city and pray for opportunities to share Jesus with them. 
Sharing the gospel to Buddhists is a long process, but 
praise God for open doors. 
Our plan is to continue language study this year. Faith 

is going to a language school three-times per week taking 
conversation lessons. She’s never been to a language 
school because she was working in past years to augment 
our financial needs on the field. This year we just want to 
focus on enhancing our language acquisition. Next month 
we will start our Khmer Bible words with the  Cambodia 
Bible Society. The Lord used a different system when 
we started in Phnom Penh City because we trained our 
people in English which resulted in English-speaking core 
membership in Phnom Penh City.  This time, we want to 
use more time for language acquisition. However, we still 
do Bible Study and conduct training for our Phnom Penh 
members while we share the gospel in Siem Reap.
In closing, we are grateful for your commitment in 

standing with us in the mission field through prayers and 
finances. The Lord will never forget what you have done, 
and we pray for blessings coming your way from God 
Almighty.

With our Love and Prayers,
The Mahilums

Ariel, Faith & Pauline Faith
Acts 13:47

admahilum@yahoo.com


